
Addendum 1 
 

 

IFB Pre-conference Notes 

Virtual Meeting  

June 5, 2023 

This addendum provides notes from the pre-bid conference.  

Vendors asked, and DOFAW answered, the following questions: 

 

1. Do we have anything over the 6 ft T posts? The IFB said the post be driven in 2 feet. If the top 
wire of the panels are clipped to the posts, the posts will be driven in too deep, and couldn’t clip 
to the top wire.  Should the T post be higher?  

a. We think that the T posts should be driven in 20 or 24 inches down, until it feels stable. 
If there is a need to clip it down on lower strings of the panel, that is ok.  

 

2.  With a 6ft T post, perhaps there might need to be driven in lower in boggy areas?  
a. What we have done is drive a post down around 3 feet, and then attach that into the 

panel. Then drive another one in 2 feet right next to the first post.  

 

 


